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SJO/AT              12th December 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Outcome of Multi Academy Trust Consultation 
 
On the 18th September 2017 I wrote to you to confirm the formal consultation process on the proposal for 
Tavistock College to become an Academy in the Dartmoor Multi Academy Trust. 
 
Following the consideration of all the comments received during the consultation process, I am writing to 
advise you that the Governing Body took a unanimous decision to transfer into the Dartmoor Multi 
Academy Trust with effect from 1st January 2018. 
 
Our proposal for conversion to academy status in order to form the MAT is underpinned by a shared 
commitment to ensure the best possible outcomes for students at Tavistock College and that the 
individual identity, characteristic and ethos of our school is maintained and strengthened. 
 
Thank you to all of you who made contributions in the consultation process.  In accordance with good 
communication in the school, you will appreciate that full consultation has been concluded but should 
you have any questions then please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sarah Jones 
Principal 
 

 
Ralph Crook 
Chair of Governors 

 


